NWPC RIGHTS OF WAY AND LENGTHSMAN – FEB 24
Footpath Officer:

A very quite month for practical work as the RoW officer is away. 

Lengthsman Tasks carried out in January

RoW: Cutting away tree branches that had grown onto FP 3 just off Knockwood Lane.   

Roads: Checked and re-opened the road drain grips adjacent to the bridge at the Farley Street/Bent Street junction.

Lengthsman Tasks Set for February

RoW  Nil

[bookmark: _GoBack]Roads/Flooding Check and reopen grips on Bent Street near to Farley Street bridge; the large Farley Street road drains between Stewarts Bridge and Winton House and the grip in the dip opposite the pump station at the Heathman Street/Stockbridge Road junction.

Lengthsman Budget and Forward Look

There should be £122 left in our Lengthsman budget for the last remaining month of the FY.  This is about 5.5 hours of work.  Notwihstanding any unforeseen emergencies, I intend to use this on early Spring clearance of the RoW.




Iain James
